
 
 

 

Hello families and welcome to the 3-6 Learning Community. 

 

There has been much happening within our learning spaces already. The children have settled, 

adapted and adjusted with calm and newfound confidence in our routines. There is much joy as a 

teacher to witness nerves dissipate, replaced by excitement for the day ahead. 

 

Thank you to those who attended our Senior Learning Community information night, if not, please 

don't panic, a summary of topics and important dates will feature in the school newsletter next week. 

 

With Magnify Sandhurst you will see expanded literacy and numeracy blocks: Your child will have 

more intensively focused time on literacy and numeracy skills. From Foundation to Year 6 the 

curriculum is sequenced to ensure all students continue to cover all components of the Victorian 

Curriculum. There is targeted support planned for reading and mathematics at every level.  

 

In Literacy, students will complete book studies using the following texts: 

 

Year Three Year Four Year Five Year Six 

Matilda 
 
Here we go around 
Australia 

Kensuke’s Kingdom 
 
Leo & Ralph 

War Horse 
 
How was that Built 

The Ghost in my 
Suitcase 
 
The Silver Donkey  

 

Other key curriculum areas include: 

- Numeracy 

- History 

- Religious Education 

- Resilience, Rights and Respectful Relationships 

- Kinect2dance  

- Physical Education and Specialist subjects 

 

Please remember to bring a labelled art smock to school to support Visual Arts lessons and a book 

bag to protect borrowed library books.  

Thank you for your support.  We look forward to working together with your child/children this term.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Eloise Liddell, on behalf of the Year 3-6 Learning Community Teachers. 


